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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

It has been great to see so many parents in school this week for meetings 
with teachers – I hope you have found the information useful. Thank you to 
everyone who took the time to fill in a questionnaire about the school while 
they were here. The school leaders and governors are always looking to keep 
developing and improving our provision to provide the best we can for our 
children and families so your feedback is really valuable. If you have not 
been able to attend a parent’s appointment this week, please contact the 
class teacher on Dojo to arrange a time.  

As it is Bonfire Night on Sunday, F2 have had a visit from a fire fighter to tell 
them about the role and talk to them about keeping safe around fireworks. 
In assembly today we have watched a presentation from South Yorkshire 
Fire and Rescue about Dark Nights where we thought about firework safety 
but also road safety and how to be seen by traffic on dark nights. If you 
would like to watch this at home with your child it is available on YouTube by 
following this link: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=nfFenwyoZcg 

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Wed 8th Nov – Class 4 visit to 
The Deep 

Thur 9th Nov – Class 1 Read, 
Write Inc meeting 

Wed 15th Nov – Flu 
vaccinations for F2 to Y6 

Wed 15th Nov – Family 
Learning Activity for Class 2 

Fri 17th Nov – Children in Need 
non-uniform day and family 
breakfast 

Thur 14th Dec – Christmas 
dinner and Christmas jumper 
day 

W/B 18th Dec – Christmas 
plays/performances 

Thur 21st Dec – Class 
Christmas parties 

Fri 22nd Dec – last day of term! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions this 

week are Class 4  with an 

amazing 100% attendance! 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

Today we have said good bye and good                                                                                              

luck to Miss Ashton who is leaving us to                                                                                    

take up a fantastic opportunity in a new                                                                                

role. Everyone at Kimberworth would like                                                                       

to thank her for everything she has done                                                                                    

and wish her the best of luck for the future.                      

Congratulations to Class 4 who were our 

most regular home readers this week. 

Our house point winners are RUBIES 

 

                      

            

 


